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Dear Editor and Reviewers, 

First of all, we want to thank you for reading and reviewing our Manuscript and for 

making your comments and corrections. We are sure these changes will improve the 

paper ś quality, once accepted for publication in your World Journal of Clinical 

Urology. 

Next, we start detailing the changes made in our manuscript: 

REVIEWER 1 (505686) 

- Many thanks for your revision and for recognizing the value of our work. 

REVIEWER 2 (468558) 

- Many thanks for your revision. Unfortunately, we do not have more space to 

add other pictures. 

If you find out any other change or correction that shall be done, feel free to contact 

us. 

Thank you other time for your efforts. 

Best regards. 

 

 

 


